

Asian Masters Fencing Championships



May 15, 2015

Dear Friends and Colleagues,

We are warmly inviting you to the 1st Asian Masters Fencing Championships which will be held in Pasig City, Philippines on August 28-31, 2015.

Attached are the Entry and Accommodation forms to facilitate your participation to the competition. Kindly take note of the deadlines with which you are required to complete and submit these forms.

Details about the competition and the Philippines may also be found in the succeeding pages. For further details you may make inquiries through email: philfencing@gmail.com.

Thank you very much and we look forward to welcoming you in Manila.

Best regards,

RICHARD I. GOMEZ

President

Philippine Fencing Association

CELSO L. DAYRIT

President

Fencing Confederation of Asia